Technology Advisory Committee
Room 4343
1:30-3:00pm

1. Introductions
Present: Gary Nichol, Chris Weidman, Don Carlson, Ray Hernandez.

2. Update on I-clickers
4 faculty had piloted use of I-clickers during the summer. One faculty member had an
unexpected emergency and the instructor changed for the class. Students were able to return
their rentals or purchased clicker without problem. No issues identified during piloting of clicker
rental program. Committee members suggested that professional development opportunities
be sponsored during the fall semester to allow more faculty the opportunity to integrate the
pedagogy and technology into their classes during the Spring semester. Committee will identify
those opportunities at its October 2 meeting.

3. Change starting times
Many committee members are not available until later in the day. Committee members present
suggested starting at 2:30pm — 4:00pm. Will send out to full committee for agreement.

Will check to see if we can use Skype to provide for distance meetings.

Next Meeting: October 2" 2:30- 4:00pm. Room to be announced.



